
Dear Parent/Carer

Engineering Challenge
In an earlier newsletter, I shared that we had a visitor, Morgan Swan, who spoke to 
the children about life as an engineer.  Following this, P4-7 children submitted their 
own designs for new inventions.  One of our P5 children has been invited to an award 
ceremony next month due to her excellent entry.  Another eight Glengowan pupils 
were recognised for their creativity.  Howden sent a gift for these children. We are 
very proud of them all.



Making Bread
Our Primary 1 pupils were busy baking bread recently as part of 
their learning about the farm and the story of The LIttle Red Hen.  
Thank you to Janice and her catering team for all the help.

Parents Portal 
Almost all parents/carers of P1-7 children are 

now registered with parentsportal.scot  
To access parentsportal.scot go to 

https://parentsportal.scot/home/

https://parentsportal.scot/home/






Our P1-7 trip took place on Wednesday 24th 
April. It was a busy day with lots to see.  Thank 
you to all the staff and volunteers who made 
this day possible.







Important dates

Thursday 2nd May In-Service Day

Monday 6th May Holiday

Tuesday 7th May P7 Lochgoilhead Trip and Activity Week

Thursday 16th May P1-7 Disco

Thursday 23rd May Dress Down Day. Tombola donations.

Friday 24th May HOLIDAY

Monday 27th May HOLIDAY

Yours faithfully,
G Murray
Head Teacher

Primary 7 Leavers’ Assembly
This special event will take place in the 
afternoon of Tuesday 25th June.

Tombola Prizes
We will be having a Dress Down/Non-uniform Day on Thursday 23rd May. 
Please consider donating a prize for the Strawberry Fayre on this day.  
Children should bring prize donations to their classrooms for collection. 
Thank you in advance for your support.

Book Fair
The Book Fair will be at Glengowan very soon.  All children from Nursery to 
P7 will have the opportunity to see the titles on offer.  If you wish to purchase 
a book, please be aware that any commission from sales is invested back into 
new books for Glengowan.


